
Dear Business and Community Leader:  
 
We are contacting you to ask for support for Eastern Regional High School's Project Graduation. This 
drug—and alcohol-free graduation party is held on the evening of graduation. It is organized by a 
volunteer committee of parents and administrators and is funded by guardian/parent donations, our annual 
Craft Fair in December, and the community.  
 
As community members, we have supported your businesses. We are now asking, if you could support 
our Eastern Regional High School 2024 senior class. Since its inception in 1993, Project Graduation has 
hosted this evening event so graduating seniors can enjoy one final outing together.  
 
Eastern’s Project Graduation will be held at Dave and Busters at Blackwood this year. The cost of this 
event is estimated to be $40,000. Although we raise funds and solicit parent donations, we depend on the 
business community's generosity to help make this night an exceptional event for our Berlin, Gibbsboro, 
and Voorhees students.  
 
Every graduate who attends the Project Graduation Party receives a commemorative T-shirt. If your 
donation is received by May 1, 2024, the business names of Platinum, Gold, Silver, or Bronze sponsors 
will be advertised on the back of the T-shirt. The names will increase in font size based on the sponsorship 
level selected. All business names will also be listed on our Facebook page.  
PLATINUM - $1000 
GOLD - $500 
SILVER - $250 
BRONZE - $125 
Your sponsorship is an excellent way to market your business to the 500 families of the senior class at 
Eastern Regional High School. More importantly, you're helping to ensure our community's young 
graduates have a safe and memorable evening. If you cannot donate at one of the four sponsorship levels, 
any monetary contribution would help and be appreciated. Your donation is tax-deductible. f you are 
willing to donate, please email easternpg@gmail.com for further information. 
On behalf of Eastern Regional High School, its administration, faculty, students, and parents, we thank 
you in advance for your support.  
 
Sincerely,  
Project Graduation Committee. 
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